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Actions from Monday's meeting
2 messages

Lisa O'Sullivan <town.clerk@haslemeretc.org> 6 November 2020 at 13:04

To: Gary Lloyd <gary.lloyd@haslemeretc.org>

Hi Gary,

I've listed below the key points / actions from Monday's meeting as | noted them. You normally update your document

after a meeting but I'm happy to do so if you wish. Please let me know.
Present Clirs Whitby, Weldon, Matthes, Lloyds (7,10), Barton (7.15). Town Clerk

There was discussion over the recent climate change conference hosted by the Centre for Sustainable Energy. Lisa
has previously circulated the notes, videos etc from the day to all Councillors.

Action: Lisa to ask John if we can play a short video at the start of the next Council meeting and ask the facilitators of

the conference if they might host something locally.

There was discussion over youth feedback for Council / Town initiatives.
Action: Claire to speak to the youth co-lab. Kirsten: to think about meet your councillor / council events with an
environmental slant to engage young people and come up with a proposal.

Wendy Varcoe's project will start beginning of February with a small team from around the town.
Action: Kirsten to check when we will get a progress update from her.

LHHW - momentum has slowed due to Covid however they still want to inspire and empower and find a platform for
support and sharing. Need to harness power of the community.
Action: Gary to circulate comms coming out soon.

Transition Town - Claire has not been to recent meetings as she was on holiday but active travel suggestions are
being looked at.
Action: Claire to circulate their last meeting note.

CRP - the group is investing in bug hotels at stations. They successfully bid for £6k for 'cycle back to health' initiative
with events at stations, assisted by guides from SCC.

Bike sheds - Claire has not heard anything.
Action: will chase

Fast charging points consultation - principle is good but the suggested locations are wrong. Rapid chargers would be
better in the High St

~

Solar panels at public toilets - in process of getting quotes. Schools should consider having them on flat roofs.
Action: Kirsten to circulate details of a green homes grant she is aware of.

Claire has been in contact with Energy Alton to see if they would do some work in our Town ie thermal imaging of
buildings / energy surveys but they won't come from more than 5 miles.
Action: Claire to arrange for them to come and talk to the working party and maybe Transition Haslemere

Transport - Nikki has met with a group of interested parties, including Highways team - Haslemere is not an easy
town to put things such as cycle lanes in as the roads are very narrow. There may be some small wins.
Action: Nikki to ask Adrian Selby to have a meeting where he explains why some of the big ideas can't be done.

The idea of mowing some of the Golden Valley less frequently to encourage biodiversity was discussed.
Action: Lisa to ask Arran to arrange a meeting with himself, Geoff and our groundscare contractors to come up with
an actual plan.

Terry raised the issue of trees that were planted on High Lane recreation ground 18months ago not having a proper
aftercare plan meaning most are now dead. Apparently the same has happened in Godalming so if we do any tree
planting we will need to ensure a plan is in place.

Gary suggested everyone look at count-us-in.org webpage, great ideas about how individuals can get involved.
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It was mentioned that there is still money in the green grants fund.
Action: Jo to promote on social media. Everyone else to promote to their contacts.

Action: Lisa to put a slot on Council agenda for Gary to update.

Kind regards,

Lisa

Lisa O’Sullivan

Town Clerk

Haslemere Town Council

Telephone: 01428 658828

Visit our website www.haslemeretc.org

Like us on Facebook www.facebook.com/haslemeretowncouncil/
Follow us on Twitter @Haslemere TC

Gary Lloyd <gary.lloyd@haslemeretc.org> 18 November 2020 at 15:36
To: Lisa O'Sullivan <town.clerk@haslemeretc.org>

Thanks for these Lisa, looks good to me.
I'll update the standing minutes in due course. Happy for you to share your notes withy the WG in the meantime.
Thanks,

Gary
[Quoted text hidden]
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